

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Telephone:

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE 023 9248 4545

Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

website: www.sharpscopseprimary.hants.sch.uk

SCPN Red Nose Day 2023

8th March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

As you will know, Friday 17th March is Comic Relief Day and so I thought I'd let you know how we are marking the day here at Sharps.

We will be doing a 'Crazy Hair Day' in recognition of the event. No face paints please, just crazy hair!

We won't be collecting money in school but if you would like to donate we are supporting a local charity 'Friends Fighting Cancer Ltd'.

If you are able to contribute, please use the following link:

Donate now

For those who would like to support Comic Relief, itself, please visit your nearest bank or building society or donate online at https://payin.rednoseday.com/

Best wishes and thank you.

Mr M Elsen Headteacher









